
AORN VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

Pediatric Patient Donation Drive

Family Support with Safe Harbor

There are multiple volunteer opportunities with AORN  through the end of the
year!  If you are interested in participating or have any questions, please reach

out to Jessica Ooms (Jessica.richmondaorn@yahoo.com).

AORN Richmond will provide gifts and clothing to two
families this Christmas season. More details on these families
needs will be available in November.
Items will be collected on December 9th.

Create a shoe box filled with toys and toiletry items for children
around the world. More info is available @
Samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child. 
Collection week is November 18 - 25 and can be dropped off at
AORN Richmond meetings or collection sites across the city.

Operation Christmas Child

Come out and support the clothing ministry! If you have clothing
or shoe donations, feel free to bring them.
Saturday November 2nd & December 7th from 11:30AM - 1:30PM
Light Community Church - 601 Azalea Ave, Richmond, VA

Moments of Hope Outreach

Support pediatric patients at SMH by buying new stuffed animals
for children recovering from surgery or undergoing treatment.
Bring items to the AORN Richmond meeting on October 21st @
Tarrants West, 11129 Three Chopt Rd, Richmond, VA


